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グレゴリー・ライト弁護士が、「MUFG 
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The article "FIRMMA and Changes to CFIUS Review of Cross-Border Investments" featured on BizBuddy’s 
website provides insights regarding the first reform in over a decade of the process by which foreign 
investments in American businesses are reviewed by the Committee on Foreign Investment in the United 
States (CFIUS).

Subscribers to BizBuddy can access the article through their subscription here. Otherwise, click here to read 
the original article on our website.
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